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Chun, Peggy J
ﬁ
From: PEGGY CHUN <pelimar@msn.com>
Sent; Tuesday, June 18, 2013 9:58 AM
To: Chun, Peggy J i
Subject: FW: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice

From: Chong.Lao@metc.state.mn.us

To: pelimar@msn.com

Subject: RE: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice
Date: Wed, 5 Jun 2013 16:04:53 +0000

Thanks Peggy,

Payments are still going to stay stopped. Until the city reissues you the occupancy and until you
correct the water/sewage leak into Dave Pugh'’s unit. Please keep me updated as to when you will be
reinstated with the occupancy. Thanks

Chong Lao  (Please note: Last name has
changed)

HRA Coordinator | Community Development
chong.lee@metc.state.mn.us

P.651.602.1586 | F.651.602.1313

gﬁﬁ{;r%gf;ﬁlé’rﬁg 380 North Robert Street | St Paul. MN | 55101 | metrocouncil.org
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From: PEGGY CHUN [mailto:pelimar@msn.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 8:47 AM

To: Lao, Chong

Subject: FW: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice

Chong,

The fire department is just waiting for verification that the zone valves were repaired on the boiler. That
should be done today.

Peggy Chun



Chun, Peggz J

From: PEGGY CHUN <pelimar@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 10:04 AM

To: Chun, Peggy J

Subject: RE: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice

From: pelimar@msn.com

To: chong.lao@metc.state.mn.us

Subject: RE: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice
Date: Thu, 6 Jun 2013 10:19:36 -0500

it was repaired last night. Can you send me the first inspection?

From: Chong.lac@metc,state.mn.us

To: pelimar@msn.com

Subject: RE: 1660 Cumberiand St - Revocation Notice
Date: Thu, 6 Jun 2013 15:08:04 +0000

Thank you for your information. When do you plan to correct the plumbing issue?

Sent; Wednesday, June 05, 2013 12:07 PM
To: Lao, Chong
Subject: RE: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice

Can you send me the first inspection for Dave Pugh? The leak is from the toilet above and can only be seen

from Dave's unit, He never told us about it and it did not show up on any other inspection or the annual fire
inspection.

Thank you,

Peggy

From: Chong.Lao@metc.state.mn.us

To: pelimar@msn.com

Subject: RE: 1660 Cumberland St - Revocation Notice
Date: Wed, 5 Jun 2013 16:04:53 +0000

Thanks Peggy,

Payments are still going to stay stopped. Until the city reissues you the occtipancy and until you
correct the water/sewage leak into Dave Pugh'’s unit. Please keep me updated as to when you will be
reinstated with the occupancy. Thanks

1



